
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE 

 
 

The Kent County Ethics Commission will meet on Monday, 

December 5, 2016, at 3:00 p.m., in the Commissioners’ Hearing Room 

located at the R. Clayton Mitchell, Jr., Kent County Government Center, 400 

High Street, Chestertown, MD.  There will be a Closed Session as part of the 

meeting.  
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